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I strongly recommend you no pass these bills that infringe on Oregon commerce as 

well as citizens. You are infringing on the rights guaranteed in both our state 

constitution and our federal constitution. You are setting the state up for lawsuits and 

litigation as well as making your constituents criminals. Elections are coming up and 

some gun owners are democrats I wonder if they will continue to support you or see 

you for who you all really are. Restricting lawful gun owners will not stop criminals. 

Restricting lawful gun owners will not cut down on sucides. If you think so I have a 

bridge I would like to sell you! 


